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Newsletter

Thank You For Celebrating With Us!
Member Appreciation Event Offers Food, Fun, and Co-op Connection



$25 BILL CREDIT WINNER 
Jim & Nancy Bowman, Forest City

THIS MONTH’S QUESTION 
Did you know we are hiring an 
accountant? (If you know someone 
who may be a great fit, please 
encourage them to apply!)

QUIZ GUIDELINES 
Each member who sends in the 
correct answer by the 20th of the 
month will be entered in a drawing 
for a $25 bill credit. Mail or email quiz 
answers to energy@heartlandpower.
com.

MONTHLY QUIZ

Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram      instagram.com/heartland_power

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.220.4841
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Michael Cole
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.512.1474

Roger Solomonson, Director       641.590.0049
Steve Groth, Director 	 641.590.2581

Celebrating You: Our Valued Members
Our Member Appreciation Event in St. Ansgar was a great success — 
thanks to you! We’re so grateful for the support of our cooperative 
members and loved seeing such a great turnout.
A special thank-you goes out to the Mitchell County Cattlemen for grilling 
up delicious burgers, the Mitchell County Dairy Trailer for serving ice 
cream, and Mitchell County Home Health and Public Health for offering 
free health and wellness checks. We’re always thankful for the opportunity 
to partner with outstanding local organizations.
We’re also incredibly appreciative of our employees and directors who 
made the event a success.
We hope you enjoy the photos in this newsletter — and congrats to all the 
prize winners! As always, if you have questions about energy efficiency, 
rebates, EVs, or anything else, we’re here for you. As your trusted, local 
energy resource, we’re always just a call or visit away.

We’re Hiring: Heartland Power Cooperative is seeking 
applicants for an Accountant position at its St. Ansgar, Iowa 
office. Learn more at heartlandpower.com


